Dear Families,

This year, I will be using Twitter to showcase our classroom achievements. It's an online social networking service that enables users to send, resend, and read messages known as 'tweets'.

I would like to seek your permission to use your child's image, and samples of student work, and activities on our school Twitter page (@McMaskillsMills) and on my own personal Twitter page (@teachingsmarter) where I regularly tweet educational material. My hope is to showcase it to motivate other teachers and schools with the creative ideas we regularly use in our grade 7 class as well as in the larger McCaskill's Mills community.

Families, who do not wish to have their children's images used will be